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Last week ’s attendance: 

Nursery: 96.5% 

Reception: 94.0% 

Year 1: 96.9% 

Year 2: 94.7% 

Year 3: 98.3% 

Year 4: 99.3% 

Year 5: 92.9% 

Year 6: 97.0% 

Overall Attendance: 96.2% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 9 

Tuesday: 8 

Wednesday: 5 

Thursday: 6 

Friday: 15 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We enjoyed a fabulous assembly led by Year 5 today in which we learnt about education and schools in Victorian times amongst other things.  
The children read, with clear confident voices, their writing from their class visit to The Ragged School Museum.  They decided that they        
preferred being taught in the school as it is now rather than in Victorian times!  Well done Year 5—good team work and singing too. 

We are all very excited about the International Womens’ Day Cultural Afternoon which happens today.  Lots of children are wearing traditional 
costume from their countries  which makes the school a colourful and exciting place to be. 

I am so pleased that our attendance is back up to 96% and more, please keep up the good attendance.  

Best wishes, 

Nicola Horton 

 
Nursery: Tamim Hussain 

Reception: Liepa Tarnauskaite 

Year 1: Zaina Amin 

Year 2: Raul Akbar 

Year 3: Amira Tasnim 

Year 4: Shuhan Miah 

Year 5: Arafath Choudhury 

Year 6: Maddison Elliot 

Better School Swimming Sport Relief 1000M Challenge 2016 

On Thursday, Year 4 took part in the Better School Swimming Challenge for Sport Relief. The 
total distance achieved by each individual pupil in the class, will be added together in an attempt 
to reach or break the 1000 metres barrier. Please help Year 4 fundraise for Sport Relief. You can 

donate money to the School Office by 10:30am on Thursday 17th March. £30 will provide a one 
year supply of exercise books for 30 children in Ghana helping them to get an education.  



Diary Dates: 
Friday 18th March - Reception Class Assembly 

Friday 18th March - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/ carers welcome 

Tuesday 22nd March - Parent Consultations - 1:15pm—

6:05pm - Book your time slot on the timesheet outside 
the classroom  

Wednesday 23rd March - Easter Service - St Paul’s Church, 
Bow Common - Parents/Carers welcome - 9:30am 

Friday 25th March - Friday 8th April - Easter Holidays - 
School Closed  

Monday 11th April - School open for all children 

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday - School Closed  

Thursday 5th May - School Closed - Polling Day 

Friday 27th May - Inset Day - School Closed  

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half Term Holidays - 
School Closed  

Monday 6th June - School open for all children 

Service 
Wednesday 23rd March 

 

9:30am 
 

Refreshments available for parents/ 
carers from 9:10am 

St Paul’s Church, Bow Common 

Top Table - Every Friday, at lunchtime, the 

pupils of the week will get an opportunity to 
sit at the top 
table and enjoy 
their meal and 
well deserved 
reward in style. 
Will you be 
sitting at the 
top table next 

week? 

RWI Parent Invitation 
If you would like to observe your child 
or any of our group sessions of Read 
Write Inc (phonics) being taught in 
school, please sign up at the school 
office. 

Observing the RWI group sessions will be starting in the summer term. 

Please sign up by Thursday 24th March 2016 if you are interested. 

End of After School Clubs - Spring Term 2015-2016 

The last club days are: 

Creative Club will end on Monday 14th March 
Just Dance KS1 will end on Tuesday 15th March 
Theatre Club will end on Tuesday 15th March 
Just Dance KS2 will end on Wednesday 16th March 
Library Club will end on Wednesday 16th March 
Homework Club KS1 will end on Friday 18th March 
Homework Club KS2 will end on Friday 18th March 
SPSL Football Club will end on Friday 18th March 
 

Please make all outstanding or advance club payments by 10am on 
Wednesday 16th March 2016 to the school office.  

 

On Tuesday 8th March the Tower Hamlets Parental Engagement 
Team hosted the 10th Annual Parent Conference. The event 
was attended by more than 200 parents and practitioners. 
 
SPSL was represented by Khalidah and 
our Healthy Parent Ambassadors,   
Shamima Karim (Roshni’s mum) and 
Kaniz Rimu (Rayat and Raeef’s mum). The 
conference was a fantastic  celebration of 
all the hard work and achievements of 
parents in Tower Hamlets. 

Theatre Club & KS2 Just Dance Performances 

On Thursday, our assembly was led by the club   

members of Theatre Club and KS2 Just Dance 

Club. They have all been rehearsing during their after 
school club sessions. Each participant chose a story or 

poem to perform as a show in front of the whole 

school. The show was very funny and they all        

performed really well. A huge well-done to all the   

performers and dancers!  

On Tuesday, Reception went on a visit to the 
Natural History Museum. We were all amazed 
by the beautiful building when we arrived. Once 

inside we enjoyed looking at the dinosaurs, some of them moved 
and roared! We then went to see a range of insects and animals, 
we saw the biggest whale in the world. Next we enjoyed         
travelling through the earth! Finally we enjoyed taking part in a 
puppet show, Chicken Licken was our favourite. 

Join us next week in our class assembly to find out more! 


